From: Rachel Fields

To: amanda.jovaag@wisc.edu; awestra@amail.com; dadam@wisc.edu; Cano Ospina Fernando; James Boxrud;
Verbick. Jim; Donahue. Kelly; Verveer, Michael; Michael Donnelly; Grady. Patrick; Skidmore, Paul; Allen, Roger;
Carter, Sheri; Eletcher, Stefan; tic@mailbag.com

Cc: Itaru Nagano
Subject: Letter of support from DMNA for Itaru Nagano and Fairchild
Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 5:13:53 PM

Dear Alcohol License Review Committee members and related parties (cc: Itaru Nagano),

| wanted to submit a statement of support on behalf of the Dudgeon Monroe Neighborhood
Association for Itaru Nagano, who is seeking an alcohol license for his restaurant Fairchild on
Monroe Street. Mr. Nagano came and spoke to the Dudgeon Monroe Neighborhood
Association at our last Council meeting and has our full support for his restaurant and related
license. I am unable to attend tonight's meeting but thank you for considering his license and
hope to see Fairchild open on our street in the near future.

Thank you so much.
Best,

Rachel Fields
President of the Dudgeon Monroe Neighborhood Association



